


President’s Message 
 Happy New Year, fellow Whittier Branch Members. I hope you are enjoying the rain and cold winter days.  Almost half our school year is over but we still have lots of upcoming events. Please read the newsletters, check your yearbooks and go to our Whittier Branch website for what’s happening in our branch.  http://www.mtacwhittier.org  Thank you.  Robin Curtis 
Piano Master Class   
This annual event will be held Sunday, January 22, 2:00, at the Arts Development School of Music, 10044 Rosecrans Ave, Bellflower.  The clinician will be Craig Richey, instructor at CSULB.  Pieces to be performed are: 

Venetian Boat Song, Op. 19 no. 6 – Mendelssohn; Isabella Ilacad

Papillon, Op. 8 – Schumann; Sherry Xili Mo

Sonata K 333 in Bb, Allegro – Mozart; Jerri-Katherine Park

Fantasie Impromptu – Chopin; Emily Tseng

Sonata ”Pathetique” Op. 13 c minor, Allegro – Beethoven; Ryan Chen

Participating teachers are Liliana Hsueh-Gutierrez, Jerri Lee Owen, Tom Strout, Suzanne Wong, and XiaoMo Yang.  Please be sure to sign in so you can get credit for one of the two meeting attendance requirement for the Whittier Branch membership.

String Master Class   
This annual event will be held Sunday, January 22, 6:30, at the Tchaikovksy School of Music, 20265 Valley Blvd., Suite F Walnut, 91978.  The clinician will be Sarkis Gyurkchyan 

Chacon – Vitali; Nicholas Vo

Concerto in A Minor – Accollai; Kaylee Maeng

Sicilienne and Rigaudon – F. Kreisler; Andrew Wang

Concerto in A Minor – Vivaldi; Alison Yuh

Concerto, 48, 1st mvt. Allegro molto e con brio - Kabalevsky; Matthew Chong

Participating teachers are Leslie Ho, Kay Pech, Sarkis Salamanyan, Tammy Tsai and Tatevik Yaghubyan. Please be sure to sign in so you can get credit for one of the two meeting attendance requirement for the Whittier Branch membership.

Piano Music Festival  
Please remember that the date in the yearbook is not correct; the Festival is Sunday, February 5. The new online deadline is January 26. Application is attached to this newsletter email. Mail application and check to MeiChi Chu at address on application. 

The location is still Community Presbyterian Church of La Mirada, 13701 Hillsborough Dr., La Mirada. This year Classical music is highlighted.  All participants will receive a trophy.  The Whittier Branch Dress Code applies. If you have any questions, please see your yearbook p.17 or contact MeiChi Chu at meichichu@yahoo.com

Junior/Senior Competition and Recital

The competition this year will be open to both juniors and seniors in high school.  The registration is easily done on line by February 26, with the check for $25 also postmarked on the same date and sent to the chair, Dr. Tom Strout.  Our branch is very proud to honor our winners with cash awards for the first three places at $250, $175, and $100 respectfully.  Also you may want to honor a non-competitive senior by entering them to perform for which there is no fee.  The program takes place at Whittier First United Methodist Church at 2  p.m., Sunday, March 26.  For more details regarding the repertoire, and the senior pictures and bio, please see the yearbook.    

VOCE February 12 at 4 pm
 Five students of four of our teachers (Hovik Hovhannisyan, cello; Kay Pech, violin; Akop Shirvanyan, violin; and Tammy Tsai, violin) will compete in 3 different categories to win an opportunity to advance to the State Finals of VOCE on April 23. Our February 12 competition will be held at St. Andrew Lutheran Church, 11345 Miller Road, Whittier. The public is invited.
Musicale 
The next musicale will be held February 12 at St. Andrew Lutheran Church, Whittier.  The online application deadline is February 6.  Checks payable to MTAC Whittier Branch must be received by Chairperson Jennifer Hewitt also by Feb. 6.  There probably will be 2 programs, 1:30 and 3:00 are likely. The fees are $4 for playing time of 5 minutes or less, or $6 for anything between 6 and 10 minutes.  Only one or two pieces allowed per participant.  The Whittier Branch Dress Code applies.  If you have questions, please see your yearbook p.14 or contact Robin Curtis at rcurtispiano@aol.com 
Branch Bach-Baroque Festival for Strings 
This event will be held Sunday, February 19, 2017, at the Tchaikovsky School of Music, 20265 Valley Blvd, Suite F, Walnut, 91789. Online application deadline is January 19, 2017.  Fee is $20 (or $15 per student in ensemble).  Fee is payable to MTAC Whittier Branch; mail to Tchaikovsky School of Music. (Address above). Whittier Branch Dress Code applies.  If you have questions, please visit

http://www.mtacwhittier.org/bach-baroque_festival.html
Whittier Branch Piano Junior Bach Festival 
The festival will be held Sunday, April 2, 2017, at Community Presbyterian Church, La Mirada, at 1:30 pm.  Online application deadline is February 26, 2017.  Fee is $25 for competition and no fee for recital (non-competitive).  Regional will be held May 21.  If you have questions, please check your yearbook p.18 or contact Suzanne Wong.  Swabe@hotmail.com 
Next Whittier Branch Board Meeting will be Wednesday, February 8, 2017.   This is a change from the yearbook.  The general membership is invited to all board meetings, to be held at the home of Jerri Lee Owen.  Please contact Robin Curtis two (2) days beforehand if you plan on attending so we have enough seating. 

Attendance Requirement  
Please remember that the Whittier Branch now has a 2-meeting attendance per year rule.  You should sign in at every meeting.  Many of you were at the first meeting in September at the home of Jane Oertel and I saw some of you at the Fundraiser.   Both of these events count. If you attend either of the master classes this month, you can fulfill another.



Whittier Branch Newsletter








January 2017








Greetings fellow Whittier Branch Members,


I hope you all had a wonderful summer of rejuvenation and you’re ready for another year of working with music, both with students and for yourselves. We’re off to another big start to our year of activities and events. We have a new board of directors, another great group of members putting in time and energy to keep our branch going, and we have hard-working chairs who also are planning for the year.  The Whittier Branch has a 2-meeting rule now, so please plan on attending any 2 functions during the year, say a board meeting and a general meeting. (The September one is very worthwhile).  But I’d love to see all of you more often at the meetings which are more than meetings.  





									


		                                                                                                            


		


 


	


		             			


							


 			           





 





 












































FROM OUR TREASURER, Tom Strout—Please remember that those of you who would like to request funds, or deposit funds to our account, ye ol’ treasurer needs an Income or a Dispersement Form found on our wonderful website.  Please become acquainted with our constantly updated source of information (the website).


Free Tickets!  Pacific Symphony Orchestra is offering music teachers up to 4 comp tickets per teacher to see either the Arabian Nights concert or the 20th Century Titans concert.  To get the tickets you must email Sheri Mitchell directly at � HYPERLINK "mailto:smitchell@pacificsymphony.org" ��smitchell@pacificsymphony.org� and you must mention Lily C. Lee in your request.  Space is limited and subject to availability.  Performances will be held at the Orange County Performing Arts Center.                                                      


       Arabian Nights: March 12-14, 8:00pm, Carl St. Clair, conductor; Missak 		     Baghboudarian, guest conductor—Brilliant music featuring Winter from  


           Vivaldi’s Four Seasons plus the excitement and emotion of Rimsky 


           Korsakov’s Scheherazade.  Concert features musicians & traditional 


           instruments from the Syrian National Orchestra side by side with Pacific 


           Symphony.


             20th Century Titans: May 7th or 8th, 2009 at 8:00 pm, Thierry Fischer, conductor,  


	     Alexander Toradze, piano—Debussy, Prokofiev and Stravinsky are performed in  


                   a concert dedicated to these powerhouse composers of the recent century.


Directions to the musicale location (Tchaikovsky School of Music): From west take 60 east (Pomona) exit Fairway make a left, Valley Blvd, make a right, Lemon Creek, left and the 1st entrance to the plaza, make a right and one more time right and the end of the building park.  You will see the sign: Tchaikovsky School of Music. 


Your newsletter editor apologizes for the text heavy newsletter this month—there was so much info to get to you!  Some of you have sent photos both from the String/Flute Master Classes and from the String & Flute Bach/Baroque festivals.  Rest assured, they will appear in the March newsletter, along with CM photos.   Piano teachers, do you have any photos to send me from Master Class?  Thanks… 























 





 





 





 


 





 




















	











        										





 





























	          














